TOWN HALL MEETING

Bury Nuclear Waste Beside the Great Lakes? Bad Idea

Would you bury poison beside your well?

Ask questions and hear from experts and elected officials on Ontario Power Generation's plan to bury and abandon nuclear waste 1km from the Great Lakes, drinking water for 40 million people.



Featuring:

Councillor Mike Layton, City of Toronto

Dr. Faisal Moola, Director General, David Suzuki Foundation

Beverly Fernandez, Spokesperson, Stop The Great Lakes Nuclear Dump

Mayor Mike Bradley, City of Sarnia

Senator Phil Pavlov, Michigan State Senate

John Jackson, Waste Management Lecturer, University of Waterloo/Trent University

Dr. Stephanie Rutherford, Assistant Professor, Trent University (Moderator)

Tuesday, October 6, 2015

7 p.m. - 9 p.m. Free Admission

Toronto City Hall - Council Chambers 100 Queen St. West, Toronto ON (Near Osgoode Subway Station)

For more information see **Town Hall Meeting**